Approved For Release 2003/04/22: CIA-RDP78-03527A000300040035-1

Address official communications to The Secretary of State Washington 25, D. C. Executive Registry

(00-5407



DEPARTMENT OF STATE

WASHINGTON

29 June 1960.

Dear Mat:

This is to extend my warm thanks on behalf of the members of the Mid-Career Course on Foreign Affairs for another very fine set of briefings offered to the class 16 June.

25X1A

Once again I would like to convey our gratitude to
who always does such a capable job in
preparing and launching the program. Please express our
thanks also to Messrs:
and
Lyman Kirkpatrick for their appreciated contributions to
the sessions.

25X1A

These briefings continue to be a most rewarding part of the Mid-Career Course and we are indeed happy that it is possible to have them.

Sincerely yours,

Director
Foreign Service Institute

Colonel Matthew Baird,
Director of Training,
Central Intelligence Agency,
Washington, D. C.

Document No.

Review of this document by CIA has determined that

CIA has no objection to declass it contains information of CIA interest that must remain classified at TS S

Authority: MR 19-2

It contains nothing of CIA interest 17 SEP

Date 17 SEP

Reviewer